FFWPU USA: Message from the President - Read this sermon

Demian Dunkley
April 13, 2024

Dear family members,

True Mother asked that this sermon be read out to our USA leaders when we were with her in February. |
believe it comforted her greatly to hear a younger person speak confidently about True Mother and our
Blessing and responsibility to be able to become one with her. If you know someone who would still like
to join our pilgrimage to Korea next week please send them to this link.

When our youth show up in support of our True Mother it gives Heavenly Parent great hope!

Rev. Demian Dunkley
President of FFWPU-USA



























